
Highlights 
November, 2016 

During the month of November the Menifee Union School District Governing 

Board took the following actions: the Board listened to MTA President, Ms. Bren-
da Myers as she presented a report from the Menifee Teacher's Association; heard a re-

port from the Menifee Council of Classified Employee's President, Mr. Albert Lopez; 
heard comments from MUSD staff;  ratified the Memorandum of Understanding with 
WestEd to administer the California Healthy Kids Survey (CHKS) for the District.  

GOVERNING BOARD  

OF THE MENIFEE UNION 

SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Jerry Bowman, President 
Reg Bennett, Vice President 
Dr. Randy Freeman, Clerk 
Ron Ulibarri, Deputy Clerk 
Robert O’Donnell Member 
Dr. Steve Kennedy Superintendent 

Our Governing Board in Action 

Presentations 
As there were no presentations given at the November Governing Board meeting, please receive this Holiday Greeting from 
the Superintendent. 

Holiday Greetings from the Menifee Union School District! We in Menifee have much 
to be thankful for, not the least of which is the opportunity to work with our amazing 
kids who will positively impact our country’s future. Appreciating the talents of our dedi-
cated teaching, classified, and administrative work force, we continue to successfully 
navigate the nuances of education today. All Menifee schools address the day to day 
needs of every child and we continue to grow in our understanding that our primary re-
sponsibility is to prepare students for careers, many of which are not in existence to-
day.  
Let us not forget to appreciate the successes of our past school year, while we enjoy 
our time with our family and friends. We look forward to ongoing growth in the New 
Year while expanding our relationships with parents, community and our Partners in 
Education. I am thrilled to be able to provide you with update 
d information on new schools that will soon be built thanks to your support of Measure 
Q.  
I wish you all a blessed Holiday Season and look forward to seeing you in the coming 
year! 
 
Sincerely,  
Steve Kennedy, Ed.D., Superintendent  


